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Johns Manville and Cadamar Group Announce New Partnership 
 

Johns Manville (JM) is excited to announce our new partnership with the Cadamar Group for the state of Florida 

(with the exception of the panhandle west of Tallahassee) effective January 1, 2019. This new union of  

Johns Manville and the Cadamar Group allows JM to better serve our customers with responsive service levels 

and quality products.   

 

Cadamar Group was founded in 1979 and has been under its current management for over thirty years. Their 

team of sales and service professionals strive to offer best-in-class service and support to the efforts of architects, 

specifiers, consultants and building owners, with an established base of qualified contractors and distributors.  

 

Contact Information: 

CADAMAR GROUP 

sales@cadamar.com 

 

169 State Road 580 West 

Oldsmar, FL 34677  

813.855.5354 

800.729.5304 

813.749.8351 fax 

 

Johns Manville couldn’t be more excited about this new venture. In the coming months, Johns Manville and 

Cadamar Group will be working with all of our customers to provide more information and details on the new 

partnership and key contacts within each organization.    

 

Thank you for your continued support and business! 

 

Jennifer Ford-Smith 

Director of Sales 

 

 

   


